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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
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Media Contact & Spokesperson: Kaleb Harmon

Rep. Adams Statement on the C.W. Williams
Back to School Community Health Fair

WASHINGTON, DC—Today, Congresswoman Alma S. Adams, Ph.D.
(NC-12) released a statement following the reported shooting at the C.W.
Williams Community Health Center's Back to School Community Health Fair.

"I’m grateful that no one was injured at C.W. Williams’ Back to School
Community Health Fair after the reported shooting and I want to thank the
Charlotte-Mecklenburg Police Department for their quick response to the
incident," said Congresswoman Adams. "For 11 years, C.W. Williams
Community Health Center has hosted this incredible event, providing
healthcare and school supplies to our families and children ahead of the new
school year. They have been a longtime pillar in Charlotte, especially for our
underserved communities, and I want to thank them for hosting today’s event
and for all the work they do."

For press inquiries, contact Congresswoman Adams Communications Director
Kaleb Harmon by email at kaleb.harmon@mail.house.gov. 

### 

Congresswoman Alma S. Adams, Ph.D. represents North Carolina's 12th Congressional
District (Charlotte, Mecklenburg County) and serves on the House Committee on

Agriculture and the House Committee on Education & Workforce, where she serves as
ranking member of the Higher Education and Workforce Development (HEWD)

Subcommittee. 
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